
Dave Barthelmy 

From: Dan Weinrich [danweinrich@charter.net]

Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2007 09:52 PM

To: Weinrich, Dan

Subject: website updates at Dan Weinrich Minerals

08/15/2007

We have returned from both our vacation and the Springfield Show.  It was a great show this year - we enjoyed meeting many of you 
there! 

  

We will now begin updating on a regular basis again; we have a lot of new material to offer and hope to update 3 - 4 times per week.  
New items to the website today include the following: 

  

*  19 mixed specimens, mostly miniatures. 

  

*  58 new specimens for auction 

  

We will continue to update and will keep you updated. 

  

Dan & Diana Weinrich 

http://www.danweinrich.com 

  

If you wish to be removed from this list please let us know. 


